
 

 

 

 
 
29 May 2008 

Mr Paul Kelly 
Executive Director Licensing, Monitoring and Customer Protection  
Economic Regulation Authority  
6th Floor, Governor Stirling Tower 
197 St Georges Tce  
PERTH  WA  6000 
 
 
 
Dear Paul  
 
KUNUNURRA POTABLE WATER SUPPLY OPERATING AREA 
 
The Corporation has received a request from an aboriginal hostel located on lot 302 
Victoria Highway, to extend their current water service to a proposed new hostel.  There are 
also two large lots identified for future development: 
 

1. Landcorp has identified future stages of the Lakeside development project, also 
located on Victoria Highway that will require a potable water service.  There is an 
estimated 300 - 400 urban lots involved in this development.   

2. Some special rural lots are proposed for the lot identified on Old Darwin Road.   
 
These developments are outside the current Kununurra Potable Water Supply Operating 
Area.  They are all shown on the proposed operating area drawing attached. 
 
The Corporation requests approval by the Authority of the amended Kununurra Potable 
Water Supply Operating Area drawing OWR-OA-223 C. 
 
If you require further information on this application please do not hesitate to contact 
Andrew Pascoe on 9420 2025. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Wayne Kearney 
MANAGER RISK AND ASSURANCE 
Att. 
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